
                           Village of Grantsburg 
                                                  316 South Brad Street Grantsburg, Wisconsin 54840 

                                                      Phone: 715.463.2405     Fax: 715.463.5555 
                                                  Email: villageoffice@grantsburgwi.com 

                                            Webpage: www.grantsburgwi.com 
 

The Village Office is handicapped accessible.  If you need any other special accommodations please 
contact the Village Clerk, 316 S. Brad Street, Grantsburg, Wisconsin – (715) 463-2405. 

The Village of Grantsburg is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer 

 
Monday, May 8, 2017 

“Organizational Meeting” Agenda 
Grantsburg Village Hall @ 5:00 p.m. (Before Regular Meeting) 

316 South Brad Street   
 
 

 

Appearance 

Time ** AGENDA ITEMS 
 Call to Order 

 Roll Call 

 Discussion/Action:  “Ceremonial Ceremony” To be sworn in to the following offices 

for a (2-Year Term) by Court Commissioner and newly elected Burnett County 

Circuit Judge, Melissia Mogen:  Village President, Larry Ebersold; Trustees, Diane 

Barton and Gary Goob Coy. 

 Discussion/Action:  Appointment Discussion for Vacant Village Trustee Spot 

 Discussion/Action:  Village Committees Discussion 

 Discussion/Action:  Village Appointments to all Village Committees and Plan 

Commission for expired terms. 

 Discussion/Action:  Acting President Appointment to Fill-In for Village President 

during absences. 

 Discussion/Action:  Bank Signature Card Assignments 

 Discussion/Action:  Adjournment 

 

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals. 

 

It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental bodies 

of the municipality may be in attendance at the above stated meeting to gather information; no 

action will be taken by any governmental body at the above stated meeting other than the 

governmental body specifically referred to above in this notice. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Patrice Bjorklund, WCMC/CMC/CMTW 

Village Clerk/Deputy-Treasurer 
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